
MANDATE
TRADE UNION

By Registered Post

16th December 2022

Health & Safety Authority,

The Metropolitan Building,

James Joyce Street,
Dublin 1.

D01 KOY8

Re: Xpert Professional, Unit Z, M7 Business Park, Newhall, Naas, Co. Kildare, W91 VY81

DearSir/Madam,

I would appreciate if you would arrange an inspection of the above premises. We have
received a number of complaints from our members in relation to lack of heating for those
staff working in the Warehouse. There is no hot water, poor toilet facilities and.the Company
refuses to allow staff to avail of drinking water, unless from the canteen area.

I would appreciate if you would also ensure that the Company's responsibilities to fire and
safety are being met, such as fire exits, extinguishers, etc. We have attempted to meet the
Company to discuss matters of safety, however, we have not received a positive response.
Mr. Flan Hassett is the Chief Executive Officer of Xpert Professional.

I would appreciate if you would conduct the above at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Amanda Kane,

Divisional Organiser.
Email: mkane@mandate. ie
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